
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE CLERK 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the ES-2000 Accu-Vote ballot tabulation 

equipment and TSX electronic voting equipment to be used at the September 14, 2010 

Partisan Primary will be conducted at the Village of Pleasant Prairie Village Hall, 9915 – 

39
th

 Avenue, at 11:00 a.m., Tuesday, September 7, 2010.  The Public Test is open to the 

general public.  Chapter 5, Section 5.84. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jane M. Romanowski 

Village Clerk 

Posted:  September 3, 2010 


